

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. <u>93-105</u>

From:

Deputy Administrator

Date:

October 28, 1993

Subject:

Request for Paving L.I.D.

The attached letter requesting that a survey be taken for the purposes of forming a paving L.I.D. is signed by the owners of six (6) of the ten (10) lots to be benefitted by the project.

Patricia Avenue will require considerable reconstruction, widening and drainage work. There are funds available in the assessment district engineering account to obtain a project cost estimate and to conduct a formal survey.

Request Council guidance.

APPROVED

BV.

Robert E. Harris

Deputy Administrator

City of Wasilla 290 E. Herning Ave. Wasilla, AK 99654

October 28, 1993

The property owners listed below request that their street, Patricia Ave., be considered for paving in the Spring.

We understand that this is just a preliminary step inorder to get our request before the city council for consideration. We understand that if our request is granted, that we will be notified of the cost and will be presented with a formal petition.

Thank you for your consideration.

Charles and Louisa Bellotte 1450 W. Patricia Ave. Wasilla, AK 99654

Douglas L. and Shirley A. Jacobson 500 N. Lucus Rd. Wasilla, AK 99654

Steve and Nancy Jacobson 1300 W. Patricia Ave. Wasilla, AK 99654

Let 1

William B. and Cheryl Odom 750 Easy St. Wasilla, AK 99654

Randall F. and Kathleen A. Williams Late 344 1301 W. Patricia Ave. Wasilla, AK 99654

